MEETING NOTICE and

PRESIDENTS LETTER WHO IS ON VACATION

. We thought we were coming north for cool
weather and so far have we been fooled, a 100°f
or better since we left Texas, High winds and
rain each night.

Today,(July 23rd) we visited the EAA
museum here in Milwaukee, had about 200 planes
on display in one large building, planes from
the 1920's to current. Mostly sport and
homebuilt was not enough light to get pictures
with my camera, spent a good part of the day
there. We did however, find time to take a
tour through the Pabst Brewery and sampled the
various products. Multiple samples were re-~
quired to prove product quality.

Our plans are to leave Milwaukee tomorrow
and go up into Canada for most of the week and
return to Oshkosh next Sunday for the big
EAA show, Hope the weather cools off some,

We have noticed a large number of planes
heading that direction already. No motel
reservations to be had any where close by.

I hope the weather is good for you all,
and our club performance goes well on the
24th for 'Space Week 83', I want to thank
those brave souls who tried to fly off Lake
NASA July 16th for those spectators who some-
how came out for the "lunar Rendezvous'", All
I can say was it was sure wet as He-=! See
you all at the next club meeting.

Dave T.

JUSTASK

FUN FLY OF SPACE WEEK 83!
Results of Fun Fly reported by ¥en White

NEWSLETTER
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~good folks,

p-38J LIGHTNING

DATE: Aug. il 1983

TIME: 7:30 pe.m.

PLACE: Clear Lake Park bldg.
PROGRAM: POTPOURRI

EDITORIAL COMMENT:

Recent observations regarding club activities
are, to say the least, very disheartening. Why
you ask? As the events occured in the not so0
distant past, J.S5.C. requested a COMMAND
PERFORMANCE of a flying demo by our club. Now,
in the short 6+ years that I have been in the
club, I can't remember this ever happening.

As our President stated to the membership
through the newsletter, we should all make

an effort to attend and/or participate in this
event, For a club which has over 120 members
to have only about 20 people show up and part-
icipate is a damned poor showing!! That figures
out to a meager 10% turnout, Referring to

the old cliche - Get someone else do it - Well,
someone else died in '78. - 1878 -

Many of us do not realize how well off we are
to have a facility such a J,S.C. to enjoy our
persue hobby and sport of Model Aviation.

Look around the area and do some comparing.

Anyone with opposing views or opinions
has the use of this publication to air their
VieWsS emmmmmec e

I would also like to clarify a point.
That being that I am club newsletter editor. I
am co-editor, Mike and Julie Baker are Joint
editors. I would publicly like to thank Mike
and Julie for their help with this publication.

Come next meeting, I won't see all you
The wife and I will be in St.
Petersburg, FLA, See you in Sept. at the
auctior,

Dick C.

are
as follows: —_— L]
First Place: Joe Farley W j .Fr
Second Place: Jimmy Ashley :
Third Place: Mark White Q§§
Want to thank everyone who participated, QL

" THANK YOU v Ken W,

FIGURED A QUARTER SCALE CONTROL-L
£
A REAL CAALLENGE. IWE oo




